## Jump on the BANDwagon and support the Marching Band by contributing to our Uniform Campaign.

## HOW YOU CAN HELP: DONATE NOW!

Name:
Address:
Phone #:
Email:
\$500 pledge/gift will buy an entire uniform! With a \$500 donation, you will have the option to have a custom patch/label with the donor(s) name placed on the inside of the uniform jacket. You will also receive two complimentary passes to BandBlast.
\$250 pledge/gift will help us halfway there - half a new uniform!
Give what you can - any amount helps us achieve our goal! \$
Are you a parent or grandparent of a Class of 2016 Senior? Your donation will be included as part of the Band Class of 2016 Legacy Gift.
Please make checks payable to Edina Public Schools Be sure to include BAND UNIFORMS in the memo line
Mail to: Edina High School Band Office 6754 Valley View Road Edina, MN 55439
Your contributions are tax-deductible.
All donors will be acknowledged in band

programs and the Edina Bands website

Thank you for your support!

Visit www.edinabands.com for more details.